

## KENZIE BOK BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR - DISTRICT 8

Councilor Ed Flynn
City Council President
1 City Hall Square, 5<sup>th</sup> Floor
Boston, MA 02201

January 23, 2023

Dear President Flynn,

I regret that this Wednesday, January 25<sup>th</sup>, I have to miss my first weekly meeting since becoming a city councilor more than three years ago, due to a personal obligation that has me traveling outside the City. I intend to watch the entire meeting and will follow up as necessary with yourself and other colleagues on any matters raised.

Sincerely,

Kenzie Bok

Boston City Council, District 8